
143 Longdon Road 
        Knowle 
        Solihull 
        B93 9HY 
 
        Tel: 01564 775428 

    
    

        May 2013 
 
Dear Revel 
 
The Annual General Meeting this year will take place on Wednesday 19th June  
7.30pm at Knowle Village Hall and be followed by the usual get-together with 
cheese and wine.   
 
Our constitution states that nominations for Officers must reach the Secretary before 
the start of the AGM, but nominations for committee members can be taken from the 
floor.  The nominee must be nominated and seconded by existing members of the 
Revels and must sign to confirm that they agree to be nominated.   I’m enclosing a 
nomination form with this letter.  If  there are any difficulties with getting nomination 
forms signed please contact me.  My phone number is listed above, or if you prefer 
please e-mail me on C.Adderley@btinternet.com. 
  
This year, the Revels are making a concerted effort to ‘go green’ and send out less 
paperwork before the AGM.   Paper copies of the minutes of the previous AGM, 
held in June 2012, will be available at the meeting, as will copies of the agenda.  
If you wish to receive copies of either document prior to the meeting, please contact 
me.  Requests for items to be placed on the agenda should reach me by June 5th at the 
very latest.   
 
Continuing the ‘green theme’ we hope to send out more information electronically to 
members in the future.  If you have an e-mail address, and would like to be contacted 
in this way in future, please could you send the address to Anne Hutt on 
aehutt@btinternet.com.or myself on e-mail: c.adderley@btinternet.com   Information 
provided could be shared with other members through the members list but will not be 
made available to non-members. 
 
Subscriptions (£10 for adult members and £3 for Young Revels) are due at the 
AGM. Please bring your chequebooks.  Cheques should be made payable to Revels 
Drama Group.  If you prefer to pay by standing order please contact our current 
Treasurer, Pauline Murdoch.   
 
I hope to see you at the AGM. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Chris Adderley 
Secretary, Revels Drama Group 
 


